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OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC INPUT

Amendments to the City's 2021 - 2030 Financial Plan
to incorporate changes related to Council decisions this year

The City of Campbell River welcomes public input on amendments to the 2021 - 2030
Financial Plan that reflect decisions made by Council throughout 2021.

The Community Charter requires the City to amend the budget bylaw with these
changes and balance the budget prior to the adoption of next year's Financial Plan
Bylaw, which will be considered in December 2021.
Send written comments by noon, Nov. 26, to dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca
or deliver paper copies to City Hall.

The City of Campbell River 2021 - 2030 Ten Year Financial Plan Amendments Bylaw
No. 3839, 2021 received the first three readings at the Nov. 1 Council meeting
and will be presented for final adoption at the Dec. 13 meeting.

Questions?
Contact: Dennis Brodie, Acting Director of Finance/CFO
250-286-5754 | dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca

View the amendment bylaw
on the City's website.

1. Click on Council Webcasts and Agendas on
the homepage.

2. Then click on View Council Agendas and
Minutes on CivicWeb. Paper copies are
available from the City's Finance Department.

OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC INPUT
2021 - 2030 Financial Planning Meetings

Send written comments by 3 p.m., Friday, Nov. 26 by email to
dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca or deliver paper copies to City Hall.
Comment in person by attending the beginning of the Monday meeting

Presenters are encouraged to register in advance by calling 250-286-5782.

Provide feedback:

starting at 9:30 a.m. (Five minutes maximum per presentation).

Financial Planning meetings will be broadcast live at campbellriver.ca/webcasts
Financial Planning documents will be available the afternoon of Mon., Nov. 22
on the City's website under Council Webcasts and Agendas.

Mon., Nov. 29: 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (opportunity for public presentations)
Tues., Nov. 30: 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Wed., Dec. 1: 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. (optional)

The City of Campbell River welcomes public input for the upcoming 2022 - 2031
Financial Planning deliberations, where Council will make decisions on the
ten-year budget that determines the City’s service levels and capital
improvement priorities.

Campbell River City Council will consider the proposed 2022-2031 Financial Plan
during meetings in the City Hall Council Chambers:


